[bookmark: _GoBack][image: ]PLEASE REMEMBER TO BRING IN YOUR OLD PHONES FOR STARSHIP.
We are supporting this Charity this year and would appreciate you bringing in any old MOBILE phones and put them in the box in the foyer.
Please remove, SIM Cards and Memory cards.
Thanks for helping support  Starship National Air Ambulance Service flying.  Chosen rewards for our school i.e. cameras, sports packs, i-pads and book vouchers and ensuring NZ landfills are free of an array of hazardous toxic substances.
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